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July 22, 2004

Wendy Walsh
City of Austin
Neighborhood Planning
& Zoning Dept.
505 Barton Springs Rd
P.O. Box1088
Austin, TX 78767-8835

RE: File Number C814-04-0024

Dear Ms. Walsh:

We are in receipt of the notice of public hearing for the proposed
zoning change at 9000-9600 Brodie Lane. Stepping Stone School
and Paver Family Investments endorses the zoning change as
proposed from DR to PUD.

As part of .this zoning change, we would like to petition the Planning
& Zoning Department and the City Council to place a traffic light at
the intersection of Silk Oak Drive and Brodie Lane. There is
already a great deaf of traffic on Brodie Lane and it is extremely
difficult for those making a turn out of Silk Oak Drive onto Brodie
Lane in either direction to do so in a safe manner. With the addition
of more traffic from this proposed project and the fact that a
driveway from this project is planned to come out at the Brodie
Lane and Silk Oak Drive intersection, we feel ft is absolutely
necessary to have a traffic light.

If you have any questions regarding this petition, please call my
executive assistant, Susan Watson at 750-1981.

We look forward to hearing the status of a traffic light for this
intersection.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver
Founder & Executive Director


